CITY OF KELOWNA
MEMORANDUM

Date: January 16, 2002

File No.: BL8768

To: City Manager

From: City Clerk

Subject: Frost Road Closure Bylaw No. 8768
RECOMMENDATION

THAT Council receive the report from the City Clerk dated January 15, 2002 pertaining
to Frost Road Closure Bylaw No. 8768 for information;

AND THAT Frost Road Closure Bylaw No. 8768 be advanced for adoption
consideration.

BACKGROUND

On November 26™, 2001 Council gave the first three readings to Bylaw No. 8768 which
authorizes the City close to traffic the portion of Frost Road located between the
northeast corner of Lot A Section 24 Township 28 SDYD Plan 30848 and the southwest
corner of Lot 5 Section 25 Township 28 SDYD Plan 1743.

Under the provisions of the Local Government Act the City must provide an opportunity
for persons who consider they are affected by the proposed road closure bylaw to make
representations to Council. Notice of the intention to consider adoption of the bylaw was
Bublished in the Kelowna Daily Courier on December 13, 2001 advising the proposed

ylaw would be considered for adoption by Council on January 21, 2002. Individual
notices were mailed to the affected property owners on December 10, 2001.

As of the date of this report ten letters were received by the City Clerk’s Department,
seven in favor of the proposed road closure and three opposed. A summary of the
responses is attached to this report.

D.L. Shipclark

Attach.

c.c. Development Engineering Manager



